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10th January 2018 
  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 
We are pleased to inform you that Mr Chris Messum, parent of Eleanor in Beech class, has 
been appointed as Parent Governor with effect from 1st January 2018. 
 
Chris will be a member of the Resources Committee and will have special interest in Health 
and Safety. 
 
We look forward to welcoming him to the Governing Body and our first meeting next Tuesday. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Terry Smith Chair of Governors 
Mr Iain Horner Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


